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P etter of Recoqnition

1s presented to

Kazakhstan Caspian Offshore Industries LLP

for
Excellence in Successful Delivery of Slug Catcher repair
works.

NCOC expresses its sincere gratitude and appreciation to
KCOI for valuable contribution in meeting the target of this
Project. The services were executed by KCOI fully in
accordance with the HSSE / Quality & Technical
specifications and within the target deadlines. Please accept
this recognition for KCOI’s exemplary contribution and our
best wishes for continued success.

Thank you.

With best regards,

NDD Director Paolo Boi

November 2022



